
 

1251 (Berwyn) Squadron 

 

Monday June 26th was our Annual Awards Evening (first since 2019), kindly hosted by Ysgol 

Rhiwabon. The following awards were presented - 

 

First up was the Barrie Price Memorial Cup, presented to FS Crump, for his fundraising efforts to The 

John Thornton Young Achievers Foundation 

Hoofing effort! 

 



Shortly followed by FS Hughes for obtaining a place on his ACPS and completing the RAF  

Air Cadets Qualified Aerospace Instructors Course earlier this year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Next on the list, Cadet Burton was presented with the Steve Taylor Memorial Shield for her 

volunteer work within the Ruabon area with The Friends of Ruabon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Corporal Jowitt was presented with the New Cyber Award. This was for his engagement with The 

Inspiring Digital Enterprise Award (iDEA).   Congratulations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CWO Davies was presented with another new award sponsored by Henry Williams & Sons Ltd, this 

award is for Leadership and the CWO's Leadership of the NCO Team over the last 12 months!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


